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Mental Health America of Indiana Announces Indiana’s CCBHC Demonstration Status: 

Mental Health America of Indiana is proud to share that Indiana has secured Certified Community
Behavioral Health Clinic (CCBHC) demonstration status, thanks to pivotal legislation lead by state
Senator Mike Crider, passed in the 2022 legislative session. This status transforms our approach to
mental health and substance use care, providing more comprehensive and accessible services to all
Hoosiers. Our CCBHCs have made significant strides, serving over 65,700 people—a nearly 20%
increase.

With this status, Indiana will receive enhanced federal funding. This means better support for the actual
costs of expanding services, allowing for broader and more integrated care. These funds help ensure
that our clinics can serve everyone in need, irrespective of their ability to pay.

We've expanded timely care, particularly for children, youth, families, and veterans, and enhanced
access to Medication Assisted Treatment for Opioid Use Disorder. Additionally, 78% of our clinics now
offer mobile crisis responses and collaboration with the 988 Suicide and Crisis Lifeline. This model is
also crucial in addressing the workforce shortage in the mental health field, allowing for increased
hiring and new job creation across the state. This is a transformative step towards ensuring that every
Hoosier in Indiana has access to the behavioral health care they need.


